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Weekly News – 2nd March 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

What a shame we didn’t go to Wakehurst Place although 
we’re sure you will agree that we made the right decision to 
cancel the trip. We are in the process of re-booking. 

The children loved dressing up for World Book Day (twice) 
and the costumes were great. We also had the added 
excitement of Science Day when the children carried out an 
investigation into water resistance and buoyancy. 

We have continued with our topic of decimals in maths and 
have begun to study Greek Myths in English. 

We hope you get to enjoy the snow this weekend! 

Regards 

Year 5 Team  
 

Homework Reminder 

English: To reinforce our grammar teaching from this week we would like 
the children to sort root words to the matching prefix. They should copy 
the words into the table we have provided. 
 

  Spelling: Test is hyphens, learn root words 

Times Table: All the tables. 

Reading – gentle reminder to encourage your child to read daily and 
regularly update their reading diary. When you read with your child 
that should also be recorded. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

March 21 

Parents’ Evening 

March 22 

Parents’ Evening 

March 29 

End of Term 
 

Announcements 
Upcoming dates for your diary: 

Puberty talk Wednesday 18th 
April first session from the 
school nurse to the children. 

Wednesday 25th April follow up 
puberty lesson with the nurse.  

Final School Journey 
meeting: Parents and children 
to attend. Thursday 19th April at 
9am. 
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